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Dear parents and guardians,
| hope you are doing well!

I’'m writing with an update about third-party food deliveries for students. At La Pietra —
Hawai‘i School for Girls, we understand that students sometimes forget their lunch or need
another arrangement for food on some days. In order to maintain campus safety, we are
implementing a new policy regarding food deliveries to our school while also providing
alternative options.

Effective Tuesday, September 17, 2024, third-party food delivery services such as
DoorDash, Uber Eats, and similar services will no longer be permitted on school grounds.

To support our students’ needs, we encourage families to consider the following options:

1. Monthly lunch orders through Sodexo: Sodexo provides nutritious and well-
balanced meals. To place a monthly order, please click here for more information.

2. Snack Sales: Students can also purchase lunch-type items from our snack sales.
These items are available during the morning break and provide a quick and easy
option for students who need something to eat.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we implement these changes. Our
goal is to create a safe and secure environment for all students while ensuring they have
access to food.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at
khan@]apietra.edu or (808) 922-2744 x103.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kristie Han
Dean of Students
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